WE WELCOME YOU to worship this morning! We are glad you are here, and we invite you to worship with us regularly!

THE FLOWERS today are given to the glory of God and in memory of Helen Engleman by the family.

CHRISTIAN LOVE AND SYMPATHY are extended the family of Helen Davidson Engleman who passed away on August 25.

PRAYER CONCERNS – Dianne Moore (Joyce Shultz's sister), Eugene Tuttle, Fred A. Shultz, Reedis Jones, Evelyn Crummett, Allen Weikert, Forrest Sheffer, Joan McLaughlin, Nan Brown, Randolph Whitmore, Chalmers Goshorn, Catherine Liggett, Doug Sheets, Mary Margaret Clifton, Tom Larner, Ruby Durham, and Edna Caron.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES to Marie Wood who will be 80 on Wednesday, September 3.

THANKS TO TODAY'S GREETERS: Phil, Maxine and Sara Carpenter, Eric Shiflet and Hilda Dundas.

Greeters for next Sunday, September 7 – John and Betty Ott, Frank and Margaret Henderson.

USHERS FOR AUGUST: East Side – Jeff Simmons and Bill Trimble, Center Aisle – Mike Dundas, West Side – Jon Arneson and John Hildebrand. USHERS FOR SEPTEMBER: East Side: Nancy and Tom Cook, Center Aisle – Mike Dundas, West Side – Robert Christian and Jan Botkin.

CHURCH CALENDAR FOR WEEK OF AUGUST 31, 2008:

TODAY	8:55 A.M.	Sunday School for all ages
	10:00 A.M.	Worship followed by Lemonade on the Lawn
MONDAY	Labor Day	Church office closed
WEDNESDAY	6:00 P.M.	Worship Committee
	7:30 P.M.	Choir practice

ANNOUNCEMENTS

OUR HUNGER OFFERING will be received this morning. Also please remember to bring one food item per family each Sunday, to be delivered to SACRA (Staunton-Augusta Church Relief Association).

LEMONADE ON THE LAWN continues this morning following worship. Please join us! **NO BIBLE STUDY** this evening.

IT IS TIME to order *These Days* and the *Upper Room* devotionals. Please sign up on the bulletin board if you are interested in receiving one or both of these devotionals.

OUR NEW PROGRAM YEAR begins next Sunday, Sept. 7, with a fellowship breakfast at 9:00 a.m., and worship and Christian education returning to regular hours: Sunday School for all ages at 9:55 a.m.; morning worship at 11:00 a.m.; and weekly Bible Study at 7:00 p.m.

WALKERS ARE NEEDED to assist in getting students from BME to the WRE trailer. Please contact Barbara Hinkle at 337-6572 if you can help.

WE'RE GETTING THERE! – Hebron's new photo directory is beginning to take shape! Thanks to all those who have had their picture taken. To those who haven't, please come down to the fellowship hall immediately after church to have yours done. It is painless, quick and fun. We wish to complete this as soon as possible. Also, if you have any new information or changes since the last directory, please contact the church office so we can update it. Thank you! ~ *The Congregational Care Committee*

JUST A REMINDER! - We are still collecting items for our Christmas All Year Round program. Remember to place items in the bins in the vestibules. Great items to contribute are the blank note cards and envelopes that you receive in the mail seeking donations. Any clean household items will be appreciated.

THE FALL GATHERING of the Presbyterian Women of Shenandoah will be Saturday, September 6, at Massanetta Springs. There are flyers on the table in the hallway with all the details. Please contact Donna Kirtley as soon as possible if you would like to attend so reservations can be made. Remember that Hebron's Presbyterian Women will pay your reservation fees if you would like to attend.

PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN'S DIRECTORIES for 2008-09 have been printed and are ready to be picked up. Donna Kirtley has directories for the Sisters in Christ Circle, and directories for members of Circles 1 and 2 are on the table in the hall between the Library and the Choir Room. Please pick up your directory and your copy of the Bible study book before Circles begin meeting on September 9. Circles 1 and 2 will meet in the afternoon, and the Sisters in Christ Circle will meet that night.

AS PART OF THE STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE'S PROMISE to provide you with more financial information, the following chart will appear in each week's bulletin, giving Year-To-Date (YTD) information. It shows the amount needed weekly (\$3,363) to meet our budgeted expenses, the previous week's offering amount, YTD total needed, YTD total collected and YTD weekly average and YTD plus/minus.

Prev Wks OfferingYTD Total NeededYTD Total RecYTD Wkly AvgYTD Plus/Minus\$ 2,143\$ 114,342\$ 108,751\$ 3,199< \$5,591> minus

LOST: A black pocket-size digital camera was lost by the mother of the Eagle Scout, who was working on cleaning the church's tombstones, after taking pictures here of the scout working in this project. If you find a camera in the general area of the church or cemetery, please contact the church office.

FOUND: A man's black XL jacket with Truck Enterprises logo on it found, a child's hooded denim jacket and a royal blue North Face windbreaker. If any of these are yours, you may pick it up from the hall rack across from the church office. Also several umbrellas, rain scarves and other items have been left at the church and are on the table beside the pastor's office.

HEBRON'S SCOUT HUT is in need of an electric cooking stove. The existing one is worn out and needs replacing. If anyone has a working stove that they would consider donating or selling at a reasonable price, please contact the church office. Thank you!